
                                                                                                                                                                                                  

 

Nimitz Middle School 2023-24 School Site Council Staff Election Narrative Administration 

In collaboration with UTLA Chair and classified staff, announced the opening of nominations for School Site Council (SSC) 

- Staff membership on September 6, 2023 by Ms. M. Lundberg. Additional announcements were posted in our school’s 

Schoology course (available to all staff members).  The staff SSC and ELAC Orientation took place on September 12, 

2013. 4 teachers self-nominated for the available SSC positions (4) by establish deadline, September 14, 2023, and one 

out-of-the Classroom personnel: Theresa Pearson, Erika Nava, Veronica Bowes, Alicia Herrera and Angelica Ramirez 

(Out-of-the Classroom). Election took place on September 14, 2023 as the five staff members won by acclamation as 

they were the only staff members who submitted Self-Nomination Forms. 

 

 

Nimitz Middle School, School Site Council, School-Wide Student Elections Voting Procedures 2023-2024 

Advisory teachers were provided the link to share with their student on the Orientation for SSC and ELAC which was to 

take place on Tuesday, September 12, 2023, during Advisory class: -purpose and responsibilities of SSC, council 

composition, meeting dates -ways to self-nominate and submit the self-nomination forms. The orientation took place 

via Zoom and was organized to provide an orientation to students and an opportunity for nominees to express their 

interest in SSC to their peers. -Nominations for School Site Council (student representatives) closed on September 14, 

2023 at 8:00 a.m. -Students had the opportunity to vote for 1 student each to fill the three vacant positions for SSC 

Student Representatives during Advosiry class. Voting took place with the use of Google Docs on September 14-15, 

2023, voting was extended. Votes were tabulated and verified by our ASB teacher, Lead Counselor, and TSP Coordinator-

Top 3 vote-getters were elected as our school’s SSC representatives.  The students went through the voting process 

even though there were only three students who submitted the self-nomination forms and won by acclamation. 

Orientation for parents went on Schoology on September 5, 2023, to inform them of the composition of  SSC. The 2023-

2024 SSC Student Representatives are: Sophia Agundez, Esperanza Figueroa, Luisa Manzo.  


